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PRIME MINISTER CONGRATULATES GAMEC' TEAM

The Prime Minister, Mr. John Gorton, today cent the following
telegram to the Manager of the Australian Commonwealth Games' Team
in Edinburgh:-

"PLEASE EXTEND TO ALL MEMBERS OF OUR TEAM MY
WARMEST CONGRATULATIONS ON THEIR OUTSTANDING SUCCESS
AT EDINBURGH.

THESE ARE YOUNG AUSTRALIANS OF WHOCM WE CAN ALL
BE PROUD. BY ALL ACCOUNT3, THEY WERE GCOD AM/BASSADORS
FOR AUSTRALIA BOTH ON AND CFF THE FIELD CF SPCRT.

WELL DONE, AND THANK YOU. I WISH YOU ALL A
SAFE JOURNEY HOME."

CANBERRA
27 July 1970


